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13th August, 2014
To,
The Prime Minister of India
South Btock, Raisina HUl,
New Delhi -1100Q1

Respected Sir,

Like miUions of Indians, we have been immensely heartened to read and hear of

your concern for the ordinary needs of ordinary citizens.

We note in particular something that has long concerned our work in fy1umbai,a city

suffering from the way it is run and citizen energies have been employed: Solid

Waste Management and mobilisation of all resources to help.

We enclose a paper on PEOPLE Public Private Partnership in this field. We

could not expect that you would sight this yourself, but we do hope that you

will entrust it to hands that will deal with it knowledgeably and respond. We

have uploaded this as a pdf. File on your web portal www.mygov.nic.in under

Swachh Bharat (Clean India) campaign.

Here, we rOOK forward to contributing some experience to this initiative and, if nothing

else, a boundless desire to correct things.

With regards and respect,

~\;

~Anjati-Pandit
Associate Director
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